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At the end of the last term, we had the chance to look back at the last three 
months and evaluate what worked well and what didn’t work quite so well 
in order to attract the attention of students and staff to the Listening & 
Support Service.  

We also had the chance to draw a few plans in partnership with the 
Counselling and Safeguarding team in order to better advertise our service 
to the new students starting in September. 

The College is hosting a Support Fair in the beginning of October where 
students will be introduced to a whole range of services that are available to 
them ranging from Mental Health Support, Essex Police, Sexual Health, 
Learning Support, etc. 

We will take part in that fair and want to make good use of every 
opportunity to make the Listening & Support Service visible and accessible 
to staff and students alike. 

We are trusting God for a breakthrough this term and hope to see a 
significant increase in the number of students we can offer support to. 

We thank you for standing alongside us in prayer! 

Every blessing, 

Maurício & Sibele Colussi 


